
From: Sharon Hou  

Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 8:11 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Re: Objection to the development of two high rise building on 0 John Birchall 
Road (north east of Leslie and Elgin Mills) D01-21008, D02-21016 

Hello, 

I’m writing to object to the proposed development of two high rise buildings on the 
corner of John Birchall Road and Leslie. The location currently houses many 
townhomes, semis and detached homes, with John Birchall being the main entrance to 
the community. There will be very high traffic to the area particularly the main entrance 
once the two condos are built.  In addition to the potential traffic issue,   the two 
buildings which will house  a high population to the hood that will be very close to 
Richmond Green High School also cause potential concerns to safety issues to 
residences and the school. The community is currently already very congested with the 
existing residences. With the on going development along Leslie north of Birchall, the 
neighborhood will be very densely populated. Our existing residences definitely do not 
want the area to be overly populated while we are still waiting for all amenities such as 
parks and elementary school to be available. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this objection and let me know if there is another proper 
channel to voice my concern. 

Regards, 

Sharon Hou 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

